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Term 3 WEEK 2 

Welcome back! We all at Camp Australia hope everyone 
had amazing holidays! 

This term the kids have decided that our theme will be 
jungle animals and zoo animals, we have started making 
elephants, hippos, tigers, lions, rhinos, giraffes and 
koalas. We will continue our theme with making many 
different arts and crafts to do with jungle and zoo 
animals. These activities are all educational and the 
children are all loving learning new things about animals. 

We have started a new exciting program here this term, 
called star of the week! Each week a new child who is 
showing outstanding behaviour, amazing manners, 
helpfulness, or trying really hard in every aspect will get 
their certificate on the wall and a mystery surprise from 
the prize box. This will be given out every Friday and 
they’ll be the star of that following week. These children 
will be announced in the newsletter every fortnight! 

This Term we have lots of exciting activities on our 
timetable, starting next week we will have someone 
coming in on a regular basis to teach our children 
different sports. This professional athlete will teach the 
children skills in many different sports. The children will 
see what the life of a professional athlete is like and get 
to experience new people teaching them sport! 

I would like to say a big welcome to all the new families I 
hope you and your children are enjoying your times at 
Camp Australia. 

If there are any questions or you would just like to see 
what’s going on feel free to come in and see. 

 
Thank you 
The Team at Madeley Camp Australia 
. 
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